
From: Julieanne Coleman <blueyedgrass21@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 5:49 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass is not good for NH  
  
Julieanne Coleman 
153 Hearthside Dr. 
Barrington, NH 03825 
 
October 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Plain and simple: 
 
No to Northern Pass. Again it is about big, power hungry corporations taking from the little guy. I have fought 
against such corporate over reach in the past, and this is no different. Please take the time to hear from all that will 
be impacted by this takeover. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Julieanne Coleman 
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